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Building Permits Required - For the purpose of removing the Five Hundred Dollar ($500.00) 

construction project value requirement for the issuance of permits. 

 

 

Currently, a $500.00 value of construction is the trigger for a building permit requirement.  This 

legislation will ensure that Annapolis citizens, who wish to undertake nonstructural renovations 

on residential properties, will be less encumbered in the permitting process because such projects 

will not be subject to a $500.00 project value consideration. 

 


